
Miss Wilkes

Dear everyone,
my name is Miss 
Wilkes and I am 
looking forward 
to meeting you all 
in September. I 
have been part of 
the Year 4 team 
for many years, 
although I was in 
Year 5 last year. I 
love books and 
Disney films but I 
do hate tomato 
sauce. Yuck! I am 
looking forward 
to seeing all your 
lovely smiling 
faces in 
September. Have 
a great summer 
holiday. 
Lots of love from 
Miss Wilkes 

Miss Michael
4M

Hello Year 4,
I will be joining 

the Year 4 team in 
September and I 
am really excited 
to meet you all! I 
really think we are 
going to have a 
brilliant year 
together, with lots 
of fun learning! I 
live at home with 
my son who is 4, 
we like jumping in 
muddy puddles 
and reading the 
Gruffalo before 
bedtime :)
I hope you have a 
Summer that will 
give you lots of 
lovely memories 
to look back on. 
Can’t  wait to hear 
about it! 
Miss. Michael

Mrs. Hughes

Hi, I'm Mrs. 
Hughes and I have 
worked at Priory 
for many 
years. Some of 
you might 
remember me 
from your time in 
our Reception 
classes and I am 
very excited to be 
working with you 
again.
I love reading and 
maths. My 
favourite books 
are the Harry 
Potter series and I 
am also a 'wizard' 
at maths!
See you soon,
Mrs. Hughes 

Mrs. Maas
4W

Year 4 Standards 
Lead

Hi everyone,
My name is Mrs. 
Maas and I am 
really looking 
forward to 
meeting you!
We are going to 
have an amazing 
year together,  
learning lots from 
each other and 
sharing what we 
already know.
I live in Norwich 
with my husband 
and have two 
daughters. I love 
riding my bike, 
reading lots of 
books and 
travelling to new 
places, especially 
snowy ones.
Have a super 
summer,
Mrs. Maas

Welcome to Year 4



The Year 4 team are really looking forward to 
working with you and your child and we are 

counting down until September.
We would like to connect online with every 
parent and Class Dojo is a great way to do 

this. By accessing Class Dojo, it means that we 
can let you know about any important events 
that we are organising. It also allows you to 
see and celebrate your child’s achievements 
by viewing how many Dojo points they have 
been earning by making super choices. We 
will send home letters at the start of term 

with details of how to connect to your child’s 
account.

Everyone in the Year 4 team would like to 
wish you a lovely summer break and to say 
thank you for all of the work that you have 

been doing to support your child during these 
difficult times.

We look forward to seeing you in September!

The Year 4 team


